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The University takes all allegations very seriously and commits to handling them 
sensitively and appropriately under its formal processes. However if you have reported 
the incident to the Police, then University action is likely to be suspended while the 
Police conducts its investigation. In the meantime, the University may take urgent 
temporary action if this considered necessary and proportionate.   
 

If you are a student 
 
Report the incident to Security on 
255786. 

Contact Student Centre either face to 
face or via phone 67045 or email 
studentsupport@brunel.ac.uk. 

Seek advice or discuss the matter with a 
personal tutor or lecturer in your College 
or anyone else who you feel comfortable 
with. 

Report it via the Report and Support 
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